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The 1967 Budget for Bible 
translation and distribution work 
throughout the world was fixed 
at almost $7,000,000 at a meeting 
of the United Bible Societies’ 
Executive Committee recently in 
Berlin. This represents the 
amount needed to be found by 
the Bible Societies to cover the 
cost of the work in non-self-sup- 
porting areas of the world. 

    

     

  

   
    
   

Deficit is a necessary concom- 
itant of the Bible Societies’ pol- 
icies: almost all editions are sub- 
sidized; the Bible Societies spon- 
sor or are’ related to current 
Scripture translation or revision 

     

  

    

  

   

    
   

  

The Women of the Moose met in the Moose 
Home Nov.2nd when Graduate Regent Marge 

_Dejonghe received word that she is now en- 
titled to wear a Green Cap. At the same time 
she accepted the chapter award for last year. 

Lunch was served by the Library Committee. 

    
     

          

        
      
  

COMMUNITY CHURCH - Rev. T. Husser - Phone 3396 
- Sunday School - Grades 2 to 5 

Sunday School - Grades 5 and up 

Nursery and Grade 1 classes 

November 13 - Rememberance Day Service 

ST. MARTIN'S CHURCH - Rev.Dean E.A.Gallagher - Phone 3231 

Saturdey - Confessions 3-4 p.m. and 7-8 p.m. 
During the week Masses are at 7.45 a.m. and on Saturday 

Service held at 3 p.m. on the first Sunday each month. 

200 p.m 

Sundey School at 2 p.m. every Sundey 

work in 750 languages ($700,000) ; 
Scripture distribution facilities 
are maintained in 120 countries. 

   

    

    

     

The Executive Committee re- 
ported with regret that a num- 
ber of projects for 1967, costing 
in all $230,000, had had to be 
omitted from the budget. The 
U.B.S. Secretary, Dr. Olivier Be- 
guin, commented: “It is most dis 
turbing that work should have to 
be curtailed at the present time 
when widespread opportunities 
are offered for Bible work 
throughout the world. 

    

   

    

        
   

       

     

  

“The Bible Societies are faced 
with opportunities for spreading 
the Word of God which they can- 
not meet for lack of funds. This 

is a sad story,” added Dr. Be- cs an 
         

   
     

    

   
   

  

Four Terrace Bay patrol leaders, Lorraine Belliveau, 

OF YOUR CHOICE - 

SCHREIBER 
    

ST. JOHN'S ANGLICAN CHURCH - Rev. R.J.S.Inshaw - Phone 394 
Services each Sunday at 9.00, 10.00 and 11.00 a.m. 
Evenings at 5.00 peme 

ST. ANDREW'S UNITED CHURCH - Rev. Edward Prinselaar - 161M 

11.00 a.m. - MORNING WORSHIP 

          
        

    
   

      

      
          

        

      

  
  

   

      
     
    

HOLY ANGELS CHURCH - 

Daily Mass - 6.00 a.m 

Saturday Mass - 9.30 a.m 

SUNDAY MASSES - 9.00, 9.30 and 11.00 a.m 
Confessions - 7.00 to 8.30 on Saturday - also before all 
daily Messes. 

Rev. J.M.Cano, P.P., Phone 7 

  

GOSPEL MISSION - Mr. H.Lewrence 

Sunday - 11.00 a.m - Family Hour 

- = 7.00 pem. - Gospel Bible Hour 

Wednesday - 7.00 peme - Prayer Meeting 

EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH - Rev. M. Kaija 

Evening Service every 2nd and 4th Sunday at 7.00 p.m. 
Bible Study every first and third at 11.00 a.m. 

A raffle was won by a member from Rossport. 

   

    

    

      

     

   

     
    

     

      

   

PORTRAITS OF THE PAST HERE DECEMBER 2 
This program, which is the Centennial project of 

the Ladies Auxiliary to the Community Church, is 

slated for Friday, December 2nd. Tickets will go 

on sale very shortly. Not entirely a fashion show, 

the program will illustrate scenes and incidents 

from Canadian history, dressed as they were when 

they happened. This should prove interesting and 

helpful to all students as. well as to their mothers. 

  

   

  

    
   

   

   

LOCAL GUIDES ATTEND LEADERS' COURSE 

Linda Fontaine, Marlyn MacDonald and Paulette Du- 
quette, with five seconders, Wendy MacMillan, 
Karen Hiebert, Beverly Legault, Lesly Cotton and» 
Denise Rochon attended the Patrol Leaders' Course 
at Manitouwadge. They were under the supervision 
of Elaine Long, Brown Owl of the 2nd Pack. 

The course was organized by Mrs.S.Baxter, Area 
Camping Chairman and was attended by Guides 
from Terrace Bay, Marathon and Manitouwadge. 

The girls arrived on Friday evening and were as- 
signed to their billets. Saturday was busy with 
Mrs .Baxter giving lectures and instructions to the 
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